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June 30, 2021 
 
World Journal of Gastroenterology 
BPG Editorial Office 
 
Re: Manuscript NO: 67873; “Role of cell-free network communication in alcohol-associated disorders and liver 
metastasis”.  
 
Dear Editors, 
 
We are pleased to submit our revised paper according to the Criteria for Manuscript Revision as directed in the 
June 22, 2021 letter from the BPG Editorial Office. The only comment from the editorial office has been 
addressed as the keyword “Liver Metastasis” has been added to the manuscript title. Overall, the submitted 
documents include the formatted manuscript and associated revision files as requested. 
 
On behalf of the contributing authors, I hope you find our revised manuscript acceptable for publication.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

   
Benita McVicker, Ph.D.  
Associate Professor, UNMC 
Research Scientist, Omaha VA Medical Center 


